
We will be taking
orders from 
 February 8th

through February
19th, online or
using the order

form

BUTTER BRAIDS
ARE BACK!

Running
Creek

Elementary

All orders,
online and in

person, will be
delivered on
March 2nd,

2021

Support your
PTCO!

All proceeds will be
used to support our

classrooms!


